
End of term!  

Well done to all of you for the effort you have put in to keeping up with your home learning. Both you and 

your families have done amazingly! We are sorry that we have not been able to enjoy the end of term with 

you all (it has been wonderful spending it with those who have been in!) but we look forward to seeing you 

next year when we can all return to school. As it is the end of term, we would like you to do some different 

activities to enjoy your last week of year 4/5.  

 

Reminisce  

Write down your favourite memory from this year. Make sure you add detail and describe your feelings 

about your memory. Who was with you at the time? What makes it your favourite memory? 

Looking forward 

What are you looking forward to about your return to school in September? How are you feeling about 

going in to year 6 (if you are currently in year 5)? You will have some worries about your return, please 

share these with us too.  

A new year 

What are your hopes for yourself next year? Choose what you want to achieve most and think about what 

attitudes and behaviours you will need to achieve your aspirations.  

Personal word clouds 

 

Make a character word cloud for yourself. Write your name and think carefully about how you could 

describe yourself- be positive! Make it as creative as you can.  

Watch a film 

Watch a film and write a review of it. It would be great if you could video yourself giving your review of 

your film to share with us.  

All about you 

Design a poster about you to send to your new teacher. Make it on a computer or on paper (or any other 

way you can imagine!) and we will pass it to your new teacher through Seesaw or next year. Include what 

you enjoy inside and outside of school, your birthday, your family- anything that informs someone about 

what makes you you.  



Plan for fun 

Write a list of (realistic) things that you would like to do over the summer holidays. Each week, try to tick 

something off your list. Send us photos of you doing your fun activities.  

Reading diary 

Over the summer, please keep a diary of all the books that you read. Include the title, author, a description 

of events, and your thoughts on the book. Keep it to show your new teacher in September.  

Dinner 

You will all know how interested Mr Broderick and Miss Jones are in what each other, and everyone else, 

has had for dinner. We would like you to choose your favourite meal and help prepare it at home. We 

cannot wait to see what you make (and it might give us inspiration to try new things). If anyone is stuck, a 

firm favourite of ours is fajitas, give them a go. Enjoy! 

 

This week, you will receive a home project to complete for your new teacher over the summer holiday. Keep 

your eyes peeled and think about making a start on that during the week so you do not have to panic in 

the final week of the holiday that you have not done it!   

 

We hope that you all have a restful holiday and we cannot wait to hear about what you have been up to. 

Please remember that you still need to be careful and stay safe over the holidays. Well done to you all!  

 


